To whom it may concern,

ZuZu Cafe, a neighborhood cafe at 1336 Drake St. has been in business now for almost 6 years and our customers come from all over Madison. Our neighbors, hospital workers, people with young children, and in the spring and summer guests visiting the Henry Vilas Zoo, which is across the street.

At present we have 4 parking stalls which makes very little difference during the spring/ summer and we are proposing replacing those parking stalls with an expanded outdoor cafe/seating area, along with an expanded kids play area, along with extra bicycle parking. After having meetings with the Greenbush neighborhood association which we are part of, and the Vilas association across the street they were all unanimous in supporting this idea!

We are working with Jim Glueck who has helped us with a working plan for converting the space to being an open well designed area with enough room for good flow and accessibility.

At present we are open until 9:00 p.m. and we would plan to keep those same hours in the summer.

Thank You!

Robert Shaper

Robert Shapiro and Kate Zirbel - ZuZu Cafe owners

P.S. THIS CHANGE WOULD BE ONLY FROM
MAY 1ST - NOV. 1 ANNUALLY.
Raher Shaper